WASHINGTON STATE UNIVERSITY @ FOUNDATION

November 13, 2015
Dear Paul Flerchinger:

Congratulations! On behalf of the Washington State University Foundation CougParents
Advisory Board, we are pleased to inform you that your organization has been awarded funding
from the CougParents Program Fund.

The WSU CougParents Advisory Board spent a great deal of time evaluating all submitted
applications. Final decisions were based on the effect each of program on the WSU student
body, the type of program to be funded, the need for funding, and available funding. The board
has approved the following amount for your organization and funds will be transferred to the
account listed below:

ORGANIZATION: WSU AIAA Aerospace Club
AMOUNT: $1,000.00
ACCOUNT: 17A-2325-9826

In addition, your organization must adhere to the following terms and conditions:

1. Funds may only be used for the stated purposes in the application.

2. If you are unable to fulfill the request, Annual Giving must be notified immediately.

3. If you are hosting any event or activity, the WSU Foundation CougParents Program
should be recognized as a sponsor.

4. A representative from the parents program should be allowed to attend and/or
participate in the activity/program where appropriate.

5. Your organization must provide the CougParents Program with a summary of the
activity, including the activity’s overall impact, by September 1, 2016. If an extension
is needed please email a brief explanation to CougParents@wsu.edu. Extensions will

be evaluated on a case by case basis. Any organization that does not meet this
deadline, will not be eligible to apply for a CougParents award in 2016.
6. All funds should be spent by June 30, 2016.

If you have questions, please contact us at CougParents@wsu.edu. Again, congratulations!

Sincerely,

Tl W Bl
Tyrell Warren-Burnett

Director of Development, Annual Giving

PO Box 641925, Pullman, WA 99164-1925
509-335-6686 ° Fax: 509-335-8419 e foundation.wsu.edu



